
Gateacre Drama Department was approached by
Merseyside Police to see if we had any students who would

participate in an educational film campaign to make
students aware of the consequences of anti-social
behaviour during Mischief Night & Hate Crimes. 
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Mischief night...

In partnership with... 
                     ...merseyside Police

hAVE YOU BEEN INVOLVED IN ANYTHING
MENTIONED IN THIS ISSUE?




HAVE YOU WATCHED ANY OF THE
PERFORMANCES THIS TERM?






WRITE IN! LET US KNOW ABOUT
YOUR EXPERIENCE!!
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CAREER OF THE MONTHCAREER OF THE MONTHCAREER OF THE MONTH
With so much going on we are going to do career of the month a little different in this issue...

This issue is all about celebrating our wonderful students, performers and technicians on the fantastic
work they have done this term. So this MONTH WE ARE FOCUSING ON STARS OF THE MONTH!

THE CHRISTMAS
SHOWCASE

T H E  D R A M A  M A G A - S C E N E  B Y
 G A T E A C R E  S C H O O L  D R A M A  D E P A R T M E N T

STARSSTARSSTARS

Merry Christmas 
and a 

Happy New Year!
See you in 2022!



The Gateacre 

Drama Department

On Thursday 9th December we
had our first performance showcase in over 18

months and WOW was it emotional! Funny,
phenomenal, rewarding and really mood

lifting for everyone including the audience. It
was also a chance for Y11 to show off their
scripted GCSE performances! The Drama

Department would like to thank every single
student that gave up their own time to be

involved in this and we hope you feel as proud
of yourself as we do! A special mention also to
the wonderful audience who - by the sound of

these reviews had a fantastic time also!  Our
Stars of the Month are all the students

involved in the showcase!



                      



  'Oh what a night!'


